
District English Learner Advisory Committee (DELAC) 

Minutes 

January 19, 2017 

 

Sarah Soares called the meeting to order at 3:33 PM 

 Sarah opened the meeting by introducing herself and went around the room and 

introduced all of the EL staff that was present.  She thanked the families for being here and 

supporting their students. 

A. Sarah Soares described the purpose of the Committee 

B. Sarah had a slide show, and went over the ELD program, What CELDT is, 

Reclassification, SBAC Summative and State Summative Assessment.  

C. Sarah went over the LCAP handout and talked about how the LCAP is funding for 

our district.  

D. LCAP Survey – We would like all of you to take the LCAP Survey, we have 

provided Chromebooks for you to take the surveys.  They families sat with their 

school groups and the EL Staff and teachers helped them take the LCAP surveys 

on the Chromebooks.  

Sarah closed the meeting by thanking everyone  for being there. 


